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TOWN OF NORTON
 Treasurer/Tax Collector’s Office

Municipal Center

70 East Main Street, Norton, MA  02766

Telephone (508) 285-0226    Fax (508) 285-0224
Email:  treasurer@nortonmaus.com


June 25, 2018

Sharing Great News: Introducing the SmartShopper Program 

Dear employees who are currently on the town health insurance,

The Town of Norton strives to be a great place to work, where all of us have the tools, environment and support we need to excel.  To us, this includes helping you and your family members stay well and take care of your health. 

In this spirit, I am delighted to announce The Town of Norton’s rollout of SmartShopper, a new health care shopping and savings program beginning immediately.

We’re very excited to bring in SmartShopper as part of our benefits program.   We chose SmartShopper because it has a proven track record and because it will save you money and help you earn cash when you and your family use your medical benefits.  And when you save money on medical care, The Town of Norton saves money too.  

You’ll be hearing a lot more about SmartShopper as we get more information,  and I’m confident you’re going to like what you hear:  SmartShopper can save you money on medical procedures and tests, put cash in your pocket and is a very simple shopping experience either over the phone or online.  
Additional information on the program is available on the town Web-site nortonma.org.
Sincerely,
Catherine VanDyne

Treasurer/Collector


